
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

We are pleased to announce the retirement of Crime Intelligence 
Analyst II Luvenia Hill. Luvenia began her career the Division of State 
Fire Marshal, and later with the Division of Investigative and Forensic 
Services in 1981 in Tallahassee. She served as a secretary and was 
promoted to Criminal Intelligence Analyst in 1986. 
 
During her tenure at DFS, Luvenia served as the State Fire Marshal's 
dispatch supervisor and was instrumental in the ACISS reporting 
system as an administrator managing the information within the 
system.   Luvenia was also responsible for entry into the BATS Data 
System, served as the FCIC/NCIC Agency TAC and was the FDLE 
Regional Workgroup Chairman.   Her duties were wide ranging and 
included: training new ACISS Users; ensuring compliance and 
conducting audits for CJIS and DAVID; seal/expunge orders; and 
other provided other related crime analyst duties.  
 
Luvenia was nominated for and received department awards in the 
areas of "Personal Initiative", "Team Performance" and "Davis 
Productivity Award". Her commitment to the department is quite 
evident as shown by her accomplishments and the many 
relationships she has developed over the years. 
  
Luvenia has always been very active in her church and family.  Now 
she will have time to do more with both.  
 
Luvenia, thank you so much for your willingness to serve the 
State of Florida and the Department.  The relationships you 
have built and the people you have served are truly a 
testimony to who you are.  You will be dearly missed!   

Crime Intelligence Analyst II  
Luvenia Hill 

DIFS thanks Luvenia for her dedication, 
service, and effort in the fight against 

fire and arson. 


